
Trinity Elementary School 
The NCCTM Math Logo contest asks students to create a logo that shows what math means to them. 

The logo is used to promote interest in mathematics and the winner's design is used for the NCCTM 

annual t-shirt. There were over 500 submissions across the state of North Carolina for this year's 

contest.  

 

Kathleen Olguin-Cuevas was selected as the winner for the 22-23 contest! Her logo was printed on 

shirts for this year’s NCCTM Math Conference. Several Trinity Elementary staff members purchased 

the NCCTM Math conference t-shirt to support Kathleen. We are so proud of Kathleen!  

 

 


